
[image: C:\Users\Bridget\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\0YCHL59O\MC900437990[1].wmf]    Reading:  Students will be given a Home Reading Log on Friday.  It is due the following Friday.  It should be filled out neatly and completely. They can read to you, with you, or to an older or younger sibling. It is a well researched fact that the more time students spend reading the better readers they will become.  
[image: C:\Users\Bridget\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\TXSTSPRE\MC900290682[1].wmf]Math:  Students will be given a math homework assignment Monday through Thursday.  They will be expected to bring it back to school the next day. If they get stuck on a problem they should write down a question or statement about what they do not understand. 
Spelling:  Students will receive a spelling list on Friday.  They will be tested on the words the following Thursday.  We will work with the words throughout the week at school.
Planners:  Students will bring home their planner each day with a summary of what we learned that day.  It will also have special announcements and notes in it. Students should bring their planner to school every day.
Science and Social Studies:  
Students will not have regular homework in these subject areas, however, they will receive notes and study guides to review for upcoming tests. 
Absences:  If a student is absent they will be given extra time to make up any work missed.  

The purpose of homework is to review skills students have practiced at school.  If they are reading a book, it should be a book that they read fluently and accurately.  Math will be skills that we have already learned.  If you ever find homework is becoming a frustration for you and your child, please contact me as soon as possible.  We can work together to come up with something that will make it less stressful for you and your student. 
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